






CRAWLEY	BOROUGH	COUNCIL	
SUPPLEMENTARY	RESPONSE	BY	THE	GATWICK	AREA	CONSERVATION	
CAMPAIGN	ON	THE	CRAWLEY	PLAN	2022-37		
	
In	addition	to	the	points	made	in	our	previous	response,	GACC	does	not	agree	
with	proposed	policy	GAT	1	because:	
	

1. It	is	inconsistent	with	the	vote	by	the	Full	Council	on	12	December	2018.			
At	that	meeting	the	Full	Council	resolved	by	a	substantial	majority	to	
oppose	the	principle	of	growing	Gatwick	by	making	best	use	of	its	existing	
runways.			The	Full	Council’s	vote	was	clearly	and	specifically	to	reject	the	
principle	of	growth	on	both	the	airport’s	runways.		The	Council	cannot	
simultaneously	both	oppose	growth	at	Gatwick	and	“support	the	
development	of	facilities	which	contribute	to	the	sustainable	growth	of	
Gatwick	Airport	as	a	single	runway,	two	terminal	airport”	as	GAT	1	
proposes.		Unless	the	Council	defines	“sustainable	growth”	in	a	way	that	
effectively	precludes	any	growth	at	Gatwick,	the	two	positions	are	
fundamentally	inconsistent.	
					

2. It	in	inconsistent	with	the	Council’s	commitment	to	ensuring	that	growth	
at	Gatwick	Airport	is	properly	scrutinised,	as	set	out	in	its	letter	to	
Gatwick’s	Big	Enough	dated	31	January	2020.		That	letter	states	“Let	us	
first	emphasise	that	the	Authorities	are	fully	committed	to	ensuring	that	
growth	at	Gatwick	Airport	is	properly	scrutinised	and	comes	forward	in	a	
way	that	is	sustainable	and	which	minimises	so	far	as	possible	adverse	
impacts	on	the	environment	and	local	communities”.		As	the	Council	is	
aware	from	our	separate	correspondence	with	it	there	is	currently	no	
effective	mechanism	through	which	Gatwick’s	proposed	main	runway	
growth,	which	amounts	to	some	16	millions	passengers	per	annum,	will	
be	scrutinised	and	approved	or	rejected.		This	is	inconsistent	with	
government	policy.		There	is	therefore	also	no	effective	mechanism	for	
ensuring	that	main	runway	growth	at	Gatwick	comes	forward	in	a	way	
that	is	sustainable	and	minimises	adverse	impacts.		In	addition	to	point	
1	above,	the	Council’s	policy	should	make	clear	that	it	opposes	any	
growth	that	has	not	been	fully	scrutinised	and	consented	or	rejected,	
in	line	with	government	policy.				

	
3. It	is	inconsistent	with	the	Council’s	declaration	of	a	climate	emergency	in	

July	2019.				
	
	
	




